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	St. Clair County Health Center
530 Arduser

 Osceola, Missouri  64776

Phone:  (417) 646-8332

Fax:      (417) 646-8159
	


Nancy Stephan
CFO / Administrator

March 19, 2018

To St. Clair County On-Site Wastewater Installers,

This letter is to inform you that registration with the St. Clair County Health Center is required to permit and install septic systems in St. Clair County. The county has an on-site wastewater ordinance requiring a permit and approval by the St. Clair County Health Center for all new construction and/or replacement and major repair to existing septic systems regardless of acreage. 

Please register for 2018 by April 15, 2018, in order to install septic systems in St. Clair County.  The registration fee is $100.00. You must provide a copy of your State Certification Card for registration. Upon registering, your name will be added to a county list of registered installers and posted on the St. Clair County Health Center website (scchc.mo.net) and be available for the public to view.

Registration renewal for 2019 will be due by January 1, 2019. Failure to renew will result in being dropped from the installer list and the inability to obtain septic permits.

Please contact this office if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

St. Clair County Health Center
Patricia Cleveland, Chairperson * Mary Cook, Vice Chairman * Joe Tucker, Secretary/Treasurer * Bill Creek, Trustee * 

* Roger Motley, Trustee 
Equal Opportunity Employer


